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Direct Support Professionals in the state of Oregon provide valuable resources and a 

voice to clients who have difficulty doing so.  Having additional funds would help DSP 

agencies staff group homes and provide other valuable enrichment services to new 

clients who need care.  Additionally, an increase in DSP's wages would fuel provision 

of better support and continuous improvement towards a safety net for 

developmentally disabled clients who crucially need these services the most.  Please 

approve this bill and help our DD service agencies continue to provide a valuable 

voice to those who are in need.  


